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Rosenberg Corey

From: Tasharra Dunlap <TASHARRADUNLAP@COMCAST.NET>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:02 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: NO TO HB2004-A

“I’m a landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.”  This will not only 
hurt the landlords but the renters as well...  
This is not the way to control rents, this is the way to keep people out!! 
As a Landlord I will think Long and hard about who I am renting to and the deposits that I 
will need to cover not only damages but any future expenses I may incur due to this 
ridiculous bill.... such as relocation expenses for the renter etc. 
  

I urge you to oppose HB2004-A..... 
 

Make it a great day! 

Tasharra Dunlap 


